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6 June 2022 

 
Dear resident 
 
A52 Nottingham Junctions scheme – Bingham Road junction 
 
We’re approaching the end of our improvement work at the Bingham Road junction in 
Radcliffe on Trent. Once complete, this work will improve traffic flow by increasing the 
capacity at the junction.  
 
To complete this work, we need to resurface and apply new road markings to the A52 
between Golf Road and Brickyard Lane. We will be doing this work using overnight 
(8pm to 6am) road closures from Monday 20 June until Wednesday 29 June 2022.  
 
The closures will begin at 8pm and the road will reopen each morning by 6am. Please 
note we will not be working on the evenings of Saturday 25 and Sunday 26 June 
2022.  
 
We reassure you we will be working hard to make sure this work is completed as 
quickly and safely as possible. Please note that the precise dates and times of the 
works may be subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances. Where possible, we’ll keep you updated of significant changes. 
 
We appreciate that working overnight can cause some disruption for residents. We 
work at night as it is the safest way for our crews to work whilst minimising the 
disruption to the road network. We always aim to work considerately and to keep 
noise levels to a minimum where possible.   
 
We will make arrangements for local residents to get in and out of their properties and 
we will also maintain access for residents of the Harlequin estate. Through traffic 
should follow clearly signed diversion routes.  
 
The existing temporary traffic management will remain in place until all the resurfacing 
works are complete.  
 
 

http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/


To keep up to date with the latest traffic information in your area, please follow us on 
Twitter (@HighwaysEMIDs). If you’d like any further information about the A52 
Nottingham junction scheme, please: 
 

• email A52smallerjunctions@nationalhighways.co.uk  

• telephone 0300 123 5000  

• or visit our scheme webpage at https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/east-

midlands/a52-nottingham-junctions/ where you can register for updates. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Emma Winter 
Project Manager - A52 Nottingham Junctions 
National Highways 
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